NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF BALDWIN 2025 BUDGET

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Baldwin will hold a Public Hearing to address
the 2025 Budget on November 6, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. before the start of the Town of Baldwin
regular monthly Board Meeting at the Town of Baldwin Town Hall located at 622 Breesport
North Chemung Road, Lowman, NY 14861.

Any person for or against said Budget will be heard. Any interested parties may review
the Preliminary 2025 Budget by contacting the Town Clerk.

BY ORDER OF THE BALDWIN TOWN BOARD
Faith B. Marmor

Baldwin Town Clerk

Dated: October 20, 2024



